
The RWA Booster Club would like to welcome you back for another exciting year!  The RWA 

Booster Club is an organization that provides financial and physical support to our athletic 

department. The funds and labor provided by the Booster Club ensures continued success and 

growth in all athletics and athletic events for our student athletes and their families. It takes a 

lot work to make this happen. As a parent of a student athlete, you are required to join the RWA 

Booster Club and pay the yearly dues of $110.00. Once complete, you are a member of the 

RWA Booster Club. As a member, you are expected and encouraged to volunteer a minimal 

amount of time and effort to continue the success of RWA Athletics.   

For each home game, the Booster Club handles the admission tables, canteens, and clean-up 

duties before and after sporting events, which requires many volunteers throughout the year. 

Over the past few years our parent volunteers have dwindled, making these tasks fall on a few 

dedicated volunteers.  Therefore, the Booster Club is implementing a change in policy.  

Beginning this year, the Booster Club will require ONE parent of our student athletes to 

volunteer for at least one athletic sporting event during the 2024-2025 school year. There are 

approximately 100 student athlete families at RWA with currently 53 home athletic events 

scheduled for the 2024-2025 academic year.  

As in the past, a sign-up link/app will be created prior to the fall and spring sporting events and 

will be provided via email for parents to sign up at their convenience for specific duties. These 

links are also available on the school’s website under “Booster Club”. This link/app will show all 

open slots (2 to 4 Hours) needed for each event.  Please take the time to select the date and 

time that works best for you.  If you do not receive an email, please contact a Coach, the office 

staff, or a Booster Club Board Member to allow you to schedule the required commitment.  

If you choose not to volunteer your time at Any Event throughout the year, a parent/family will 

have the option to opt out by paying an additional $400.00 fee, which will be due by the last day 

of the school year. This money will be used to pay any additional help that may be needed 

throughout the year if volunteer help is not provided. 

We thank you for your help and support, and look forward to another great year! Go, Eagles! 
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